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Pacific Gas & Electric (PG&E) offers the following comments in the stakeholder process for the California Independent System Operator’s (CAISO) Energy Imbalance Market (EIM) Initiative’s September 10, 2013 Tariff Framework (“Framework”).

PG&E finds the overall structure of the proposed framework reasonable. The CAISO proposes to incorporate EIM related market rules into a single section of its existing tariff and provide cross references, where necessary, to this EIM section. Given the comprehensive scope of the EIM design and its many dependencies with existing CAISO market rules, the proposed approach seems appropriate.
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